
COVID-19 PROTECTION FRAME  WORK— RED TRAFFIC LIGHTS 

 OPERATING INSTRUCTIONS 
We care about our staff, customers and community!  

To prevent any COVID-19 contamination and contact spread in order to continue being able to play golf and 

still have fun we have implemented the following: 

 

• Hole in One staff who are unwell are not permitted to work 

• Promotion and practice of regular personal hygiene practices  

as recommended by the New Zealand Ministry of Health 

• Regular sanitisation of high contact points on site 

• Hand sanitiser for staff and customers 

• Contactless Payment available on site 

• Social distancing  

• Mandatory facemasks for staff 

 

RULES BEFORE PLAY 

• Mandatory “My Vaccine Passport” for all customers over the ager of 12 years and 3 months 

• Mandatory COVID-19 Scanner at site or use our contact tracing form to be filled in by  all customers 

(parents to log children) 

• Please listen and follow all instructions given by staff 

• All customers are to hand sanitise their hands before and after play 

• A maximum of two people per bay to share a bucket due to social distancing rules 

• Maximum people in the site is set at 14 including staff 

• Absolutely no spectators inside the Hole in One Site 

• Normal Hole in One Challenge rules still apply 

• Golf club & equipment sanitiser station set up, please read sign 

• We have stopped providing golf gloves, you are welcome to wear your own 

• Please do not over crowd areas and keep safe distances 

• Please cough or sneeze into your elbow or cover your mouth and nose with a tissue 

We thank you for your cooperation in assisting us to continue to operate a fun and safe business activity. 


